
Civic Meeting North Hall 
                                                                     
                                                            March 1, 2021 
 
        Meeting opened at 7 PM by Don Henry President  
 
        Our lawyer has advised us that putting liens on properties is a waste of time and 
money. 
        If people owe more than $1000 a foreclosure cam be put on the property and 
abandon property  
        It can be cleaned up and sold. No payment will accepted if they receive a 
foreclosure notice. 
 
        The fence is coming down at the horseshoe pit. One pit will be left opened for 
awhile to see if any one uses it, 
        if not it be removed also. 
 
        Fining committee will be meeting this month. 38 letters were sent out 15 0f those 
folks have not fixed the   
        properties up and have received letters to meet with committee.They can appeal 
the fine which has been set by 
        the BVA board. The fine cannot go any higher than $1000 per fine, IE if more than 
one fine on property it can add up. 
 
        meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM 
 
        Barbara Marrs 
        Acting sec'y 
 


